
 Wednesday 1st April 2020 
 
 

Dear Ladybird Class, 

I am writing to see if you and your family are doing well. I 

miss you all very much and hope to see you all soon. I have 

been keeping myself busy by re-decorating my home and 

spending some quality time with my family.  

I know it is very different doing your school work from 

home, but I am sure you are trying your very best. I can see 

many of you have been accessing Bug Club and are reading 

your books. Well done and keep it up! I look forward to 

hearing about all the amazing learning and fun activities you 

have done at home.  

I would like for you to enjoy listening to What the Ladybird 

Heard Next story. I have shared a link below where you can 

listen to the story.  Keep smiling  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Cq0xiXoX8H0  

Best wishes, 

Mrs Rafique 
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